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News Release  

 

MCK to launch Community Question Period 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 22, Kenténha/October 2007) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke has announced an initiative that will provide community members 
with a new forum to meet with Council Chiefs. A Community Question Period will 
be held one month prior to each Seasonal Community Meeting. 
   
The Community Question Period will be based on the successful “media scrum” 
that takes place between the Chiefs and local media every two weeks.  
 
The first is scheduled for Tuesday, 30 Kenténha/October at the Golden Age Club 
and will be held from precisely 12 noon to 1pm. The Community Question Period 
will be informal, though a moderator will be present to ensure that every person 
gets a chance to participate. Soup and sandwiches will be provided for the first 
fifty (50) people. Community members are also encouraged to bring a lunch, if 
they so wish.   
 
“Those who always attend Community Meetings have been asking for more 
opportunities to ask questions, especially on the heels of the survey that resulted 
in keeping Community Meetings seasonal,” said MCK Director of 
Communications Neil McComber. “We hope this helps to provide some middle 
ground between monthly and seasonal meetings with the Chiefs.”  
 
The Community Question Period will be held in addition to the Community 
Meetings, the next which scheduled for 27, Kentenhkó:wa/November.  
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For more information, please contact:   
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché Neil McComber   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke  MCK Director of Communications   
(450) 632-7500 ext. 251   (450) 632-7500 ext. 303 


